
 

Project Manager  

“Building Better Futures for Older Veterans” 

Salary:  DP5(4) £27,555 FTE.  £16,533 Actual 

Hours: 21 hours per week post.  A flexible working pattern will be agreed which 
responds to the needs of veterans. 

Location: Hybrid working including working remotely from home, meeting with 
veterans in their own homes or other locations. Office/meeting facilities will also be 
available for booking in Age Cymru Dyfed’s offices in Aberystwyth, Llanelli, and 
Haverfordwest.  Travel throughout Wales and the UK may be required on agreed 
occasions. 

Contract: This is a post funded to 15/4/2027(with a possible extension by up to a 
further 3 months). Continuation of the post will be based upon success of future 
funding applications. 

We are looking to recruit a self-motivated, enthusiastic, hard-working Project 
Manager to lead, the Building Stronger Futures for Older Veterans project. 

You will play the key role in leading, managing and overseeing the project, ensuring 
that it meets key targets and timescales and prepare progress reports as required by 
the Armed Forces Covenant Fund Trust and by senior managers within Age Cymru 
Dyfed.  The Project Manager will also play a key role in setting the terms of 
reference and informing the Project Advisory Group and Project Reference Groups.  
The former consists of key representation from the NHS LA’s and the Third Sector, 
and the latter of older veterans. 

Our organisational benefits include:  
 Smart Health Benefit, including probate advice, bereavement counselling and 

confidential access to a 24 hour GP  
 Employee Assistive Programme offering financial, legal and wellbeing advice 

24/7 

 Death in service benefit 
 Eyecare vouchers  
 NEST pension 

 
Our annual leave entitlement is 31 days inclusive of bank holidays (pro rata) 
 
Please email: recruitment@agecymrudyfed.org.uk for more information.  

 

Please note, we are actively processing applications which will result in the advert 
being removed once the position is filled. For this reason we would encourage 
applications to be completed at the earliest convenience, thank you. 


